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Dear Mr  Baughen,  ( Official Secretary ) 
     
                                               ATT; GOVERNOR GENERAL 
 
                       Thank you for your reply, but there seems to be major issues where 
you have chosen not to redress, it should be directed to the Queens representative. 
The misleading false allegations that the Ministry of Justice had published and not 
been accountable. This was directed to my grandfather, a decorated veteran and 
against my family today. 
The procedure when one makes a serious complaint for the security of our country 
needs to be redress immediately. 
Her Majesty the Queen needs to intervene within the corruption of our 
Government Departments with the issues that's been raised.  
The Queens Secretary informs us on the procedure that we must follow before the 
Queen can redress this herself.  Through the correspondence we have followed her 
instructions to the T. This leads us back to you, for you are the last port of call, 
and not some secretary who thinks they have the authority to represent Her 
Majesty and the people of New Zealand. The Prime Minister is a great example, 
passing it on to his secretary.  
Looks like we live  under dictatorship. Where's our justice system under our 
democracy gone? 
This shows me you are no different than the Government Departments that we 
have been dealing with over  several years, as evidence speaks louder than words, 
or is it, the pen is mightier than the sword. 
We have mentioned and produced documents of Treason where you have 
perverted the course of justice by hiding the evidence from the Head of State. 
The Government Departments in question, leading to your office are biased and 
seems to have a racist problem, for if we were Maori this would have been redress 
years ago. 
You would have seen on the documents that's been supplied to the Government 
Departments over the years, that this falls within the heirs and successors of King 
George the V. The responsibility lies with the Head of State. Please read the Royal 
decree for our soldiers. 
We can understand why you haven't addressed this, for you don't have the 
intelligence and knowledge of the law relating to these documents that's been 
supplied. This proves that the Ministry of Justice leading to the Solicitor General 
has the same lack of knowledge like you, so past this over to the Head of State 



who can understand and have this redress. 
You might like to swot up on the Treaty of Waitangi, as they seem to write their 
own laws when they need them, like the Ministers needing to protect themselves. ( 
I don't suppose you know what this law comes under?) The Discharged Soldiers 
Settlement Act of 1915 has also been brought up on several occasions and not 
been redress. State Owned Enterprise is a prime example.  
How did John Key the Prime Minister at the time, have the right to conspire 
against the Head of State by trying to remove the Sovereign and our flag without  
been questioned of his loyalty to the Crown and our Country, ( is he a sleeper, a 
mole) and then walks away from his responsibility before his term of power 
terminates, then gives himself a Knight Hood without been challenged?  
Not to long ago, he would have been hanged, drawn and quartered.   
You have a moral duty to Her Majesty, when our heroes fought and died under the 
flag of King George the V and his heirs and successors of the Crown, to uphold 
and protect the Discharged Soldiers.  
Please explain to me why the Government and the Ministers, including yourself 
Governor General have chosen NOT to redress the Treasonous activities which 
have been raised in Parliament, along with the evidence supporting the documents 
of proof on the 6/11/2016. ( Refer to all correspondence ) 
Is this what the Government are scared of today, the evidence.  
Documents of proof have been provided, this includes Government Departments 
in question.  
It is your duty to uphold the law as the Queens representative for our Queen and 
Country, New Zealand. 
You might like to try the number for the Queens Secretary, you will find her very 
obliging.  0044 0207 9304 832 
Please respond as soon as, for our publisher is waiting. 
 
Yours sincerely 
Tanya Peterson 
 
 
LEST WE FORGET 
 
 
 


